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Council places the highest priority on the health 
and wellbeing of our community and staff.
Greater Shepparton City Council services are impacted by the current 

COVID-19 pandemic.

Council would like to ensure the community is kept up to date with the 

latest changes to services. These can change daily, even hourly, so please 

visit our website or social media for the latest information.

Keep up-to-date

If you have email you can subscribe to our new e-newsletter on the 

Council website. If you do not have internet access we will distribute 

information through other methods.

How to contact Council

Customer Service Reception/Counter is closed for face-to-face service, 

however Customer Service is continued to be provided via:

	� Calling 5832 9700 Monday to Friday from 8:15am to 5:00pm

	 Emailing via council@shepparton.vic.gov.au

	� Submitting a request via our website  

www.greatershepparton.com.au/contact


